
 
 

From the Homepage of the Diocese in Europe website 

On Monday 6th February 2023, a powerful 7.8 magnitude earthquake rocked 
south-eastern Turkey and northern Syria, toppling hundreds of buildings and 
killing thousands.  

Many charities have set up appeals following the devastating earthquakes   
in Turkey and Syria. The diocese commends the following organisations: 

 

• Caritas Turkey and Caritas Syria 
• Disasters Emergency Committee 
• Christian Aid 

Donation will help provide urgent aid and assistance to vulnerable 
communities affected by the earthquake.  

Your support can provide life-saving essentials, such as food rations, clean 
water and emergency shelter. 

You can also watch a video message on the website from                          
Revd James Buxton, one of our Chaplains in Turkey based in Izmir,            

asking the diocese for continued prayers and support after the earthquake. 

 

 


